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To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am writing to congratulate the University of Colorado in Boulder on designing, 
implementing and constructing such a sophisticated yet elegant system for the 
application of GEOTEA to the lawns and turf throughout the campus. 
 
I have been fortunate to have sold hundreds of GEOTEA Machines throughout the 
United States and in 22 other countries, and as far as I know, the system at CU that 
Ryan Hyland set up is the most advanced that I have seen or heard of.   
 
This kind of innovative thinking is exactly what is required to continue to advance our 
efforts and contributions to the goal of creating and maintaining a more sustainable 
campus environment both locally and around the world.   
 
Best regards, 
 
Bob Posthuma 
 
Bob Posthuma 
Greater Earth Organics 


